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I am a substitute teacher in the Vale and Nyssa School District.  More professional 

development opportunities would be very much appreciated.  I struggle with using the 

latest technology in the classroom especially using a "Smart Board and "Promethean 

Board".  Other areas of interest include teaching math and writing effectively.  I think 

it would be very beneficial if we had more knowledge of the curriculum and strategies 

that are used in our districts. 


